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Comments: The wild horses in Heber-Overgaard should be protected, and allowed to remain without culling. 

The various herd groups living and thriving in this region bring a serene beauty to the landscape, as well as pay

homage to the living history of our state. They do not prevent other wild animals from getting enough vegetation,

do not deplete water sources, and pose zero threat to any human. My family has spent many hours in the forest

land around Heber, and quietly watching the horses (from a respectful distance) is one of our favorite past times.

Please join us in the decision to protect these beautiful horses and preserve the "wildness" of our state's history. 


